
Bob Howard             16 

Leon Gatry               22 

Sara Reed  30 

Advent Mini Presentations will take place during 

 worship as follows: 

Dec 3          Hope– The Prophet    11:00 

Dec 10        Peace– John the Baptist  11:00 

Dec 17        Joy– Shepherd    11:00 

Dec 24        Love– Christ Child  11:00 

____________________________________________ 

Dec 21        Longest Night Service, Thurs 5:30 

Dec 24        Christmas Eve Service 5:00 

1520 Rickwood Rd. 

Florence, AL  35630 

256) 766-3841 
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The secret to being a "morning person" has nothing to do with what time you wake up. ** It 
doesn't matter if your morning starts at 4:00 A.M. Or Noon**- That is your morning and I've 
learned that the way I treat it will determine what I get back from it. If I growl and grumble, it's 
gonna bite ;). Instead, when I wake up, I decide to be grateful I woke up. I decide to count my 
blessings instead of complaints. I decide to be patient instead of frazzled. I decide to smile instead 
of frown. I decide to notice every little joy and count them as such instead of taking them for 
granted: running water, a bed, a roof, a job, a family, blue sky out my window at a traffic light, tires 
on my car that take me where I want to go... These are some of the things that helped me to be-
come a morning person, and come to think of it these are also some of the things that helped me 
to become a happy person. ~Neat how that works.~ A string of small decisions, made moment 
after moment, day after day... But it all begins - each day - with one... I decide to be grateful.  
 

From the 
Mimbs: 

Arzetta, Keith, 
Devonia, Sam, 
Sandra, Sterling, 
Wyatt & Stella 



Sixty pre-school children had a blessed Thanksgiving due to 
the generosity of WPC’s Food Boxes.  Each family received a 
turkey or ham, along with a box of items to prepare their 
meal.  These families were so grateful and wanted WPC to 
know that they made a difference for their families!   

             THANK YOU!! 



Larry and Connie both grew up in Northeast Mississippi. 
They met at Ole Miss and will celebrate their 39th wedding 
anniversary this December.  

 
Larry has had a rewarding career in pharmacy for almost 40 
years, and Connie has enjoyed volunteering in both the 
church and community. They have two adult children. Lo-
gan finishes his medical residency in December and will 
begin practicing family medicine in January. Mary Charles is 
a UNA Cinematic Arts graduate and works in marketing. 

 
The Ramseys also have a furry family member, Reilly, who 
has been a joy and delight to them all for the past 13 years.  

 

The Ramseys fell in love with Florence when visiting Mary 
Charles during her college years and are excited to be retir-
ing to The Shoals in the near future. They have enjoyed 
worshipping at  Westminster for the past several months 
and have so appreciated the warm welcome from every-
one.  

Logan & Mary Charles 

Larry & Connie  

      Ramsey 



         Christmas Potluck Luncheon 

 

When:   Friday, Dec 8, 12:00 

Where:  WPC Parlor 

What:     Sign up for a dish in the Narthex 

 

Call Linda Seme with questions 985-640-8489 

Merry Christmas from 
the families of  

Audra Heinitz &      
Angela Hamilton 


